
CHILD CARE ARP
SUB-GRANT

OPPORTUNITY 
The Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians Child Care
Department invites you to apply for our Child Care

Stabilization Grant, offered in partnership with CCDF by
way of the American Rescue Plan Act. 

Childcare providers that: are existing
providers of childcare at the time they
apply and meet certain state and local
requirements.

WHO CAN APPLY FOR
ARP SUB-GRANT?

Providers have the flexibility to utilize the
grant for a range of essential operational

costs, such as employee salaries and benefits,
facility rent and utilities, procurement of

cleaning and sanitation supplies, along with
various other goods and services required to

sustain or restart childcare services

WHAT ARE ALLOWABLE
EXPENSES?

The grant amount will be determined
based on the expenses detailed in the
application, with the maximum grant for
a single provider not exceeding $10,000

WHAT WILL BE THE
AMOUNT OF THE
GRANT?

The recipient must maintain receipts for
expenses and submit them monthly until

the entire grant amount has been
utilized.

THE REPORTING
REQUIREMENTS 

WHERE TO APPLY?

VISIT THE SCOTTS VALLEY WEBSITE AT HTTPS://WWW.SCOTTSVALLEY-NSN.GOV/, THE
APPLICATION IS LOCATED ON OUR HOME PAGE. IF YOU HAVE ANY INQUIRIES, PLEASE
REACH OUT VIA EMAIL AT TUESDAE.VALDES@SV-NSN.GOV  OR CONTACT US AT 707-
263-4220

https://www.scottsvalley-nsn.gov/

